
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
  

 HUMAN RESOURCES 
 

 
Human Resources Director, Shannon B. Hall, submits the following 
for the Commission’s consideration and appropriate action: 
 
 

 
Item #1: Pay Plan Review for Fiscal Year 2019 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Requests for ADA accommodation should be directed to 

the Metro Human Resources Dept. @ 615-862-6640 

 

   

METROPOLITAN CIVIL SERVICE 

COMMISSION 

 SPECIAL CALLED MEETING AGENDA 

 MEMBERS:  William H. Farmer, R. Steve Corbitt, D. 
Billye Sanders, Jo Ann North, and Ethan Link. 

OTHER MEMBERS:  Shannon B. Hall, Human 
Resources Director; Nicki Eke, Metro Legal Department 
Attorney 

 

 

 

May 30, 2018 

10:30 a.m.  

MNPS Board of Education 

Board Room 

2601 Bransford Ave 

Nashville, Tennessee  

37204 

 


